
Subject: RE: Invitation to Annual Party - Hollywood Media District BID Thursday October 22nd 5:30pm - 8:00pm
From: Laurie Goldman
Date: 10/19/2015 09:37 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>, "Malick, Mike" <Mike.Malick@marcusmillichap.com>
CC: "'Lisa Schechter'" <lisa@mediadistrict.org>

Perhaps staff can attend?

 

From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Monday, October 19, 2015 9:11 AM
To: Mike Malick; Laurie Goldman
Cc: Lisa Schechter
Subject: FW: Invitation to Annual Party - Hollywood Media District BID
Thursday October 22nd 5:30pm - 8:00pm

 

FYI . . . 

 

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org> 

 

From: Yena Ji <yena.ji@lacity.org>
Date: Sunday, October 18, 2015 at 6:39 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: CD4 Scheduling <cd4.scheduling@lacity.org>, Catherine Landers
<catherine.landers@lacity.org>, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: Re: Invitation to Annual Party - Hollywood Media District BID
Thursday October 22nd 5:30pm - 8:00pm

 

Dear Lisa,

 

Thank you so much for contacting the Office of Councilmember David Ryu.

Councilmember David Ryu is unable to attend the Hollywood Media District
BID at this time. However, please invite the Councilmember to any future
events.

 

Once again, we thank you again for considering the Councilmember for the
opportunity to attend the event and shall look forward to another
occasion for the Councilmember to attend in the near future. 

 

 

On Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 3:49 PM, Yena Ji <yena.ji@lacity.org> wrote:

Dear Lisa,

 

Thank you so much for taking the time to contact the Office of
Councilmember David Ryu. 

We have received your email and we will get back to you as soon as
possible. If you have a time sensitive issue or need immediate



assistance, please contact 213-473-7004. 

Again, thank you so much for contacting Councilmember David Ryu.

 

 

On Fri, Oct 16, 2015 at 12:25 PM, Media District
<lisa@mediadistrict.org> wrote:

Dear Ms. Landers and Ms. Ji:

 

The Hollywood Media District BID would like to extend an invitation to
Councilmember Ryu as well as to you Catherine to attend the annual Media
District BID party next Thursday October 22, 2015.  I have attached a
copy of the flyer that was previously sent to the Coucilmember back on
September 28th.

 

Location:  

Musician’s Union 

817 N. Vine Street

Hollywood, CA  

 

Time:  5:30 – 8pm

Parking available at Musician’s Union

 

Councilmember O’Farrell has already r.s.v.p.’d   Yes and is expected to
arrive around 5:30 to 6pm.  The Chairman of the Board, Mike Malick, will
be kicking off the party with elected officials.  I am hoping that
Councilmember Ryu as well as yourself will be able to attend.  Any
questions, please feel free to email or contact me at (323-860-0025
<tel:%28323-860-0025> .

 

Sincerely,

 

Lisa Schechter

Executive Director

Hollywood Media District BID

1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue

Hollywood, CA  90038

(323)860-0025 <tel:%28323%29860-0025>  Direct

(323)860-0026 <tel:%28323%29860-0026>  Fax

 

MediaDistrict.org <http://www.mediadistrict.org/> 

 

 

-- 

Yena Ji



Office of Councilmember David E. Ryu

(213) 473-7004 <tel:%28213%29%20473-7004> 

 

 

-- 

Yena Ji
Office of Councilmember David E. Ryu

(213) 473-7004

 


